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General Purposes Committee 
Monday, January 23, 2023 

Brenda Hourie, Richmond resident, shared her opposition to the proposed 
amendments, highlighting that election signage is a way for residents to be 
part of the election process and show support for their candidates. 

It was moved and seconded 
(1) Council endorse the recommendations for amendments to the

Election and Political Sign Bylaw No. 8713 as outlined in the report
titled "Election and Political Signs Bylaw No. 8713 Proposed
Amendments", dated January 5, 2023, from the Mayor, City of
Richmond.

(2) Staff be directed to draft changes to the said bylaw consistent with
those amendments.

The question on the motion was not called as discussion ensued in regards to 
(i) election signage practices and bylaws in other municipalities, (ii) 
enforcement of the election sign bylaw, (iii) voter turnout, (iv) the 
requirement of written consent from residents having election signage posted 
on their property, (v) resident complaints about election signage, (vi) 
displaying election signage on vehicles, (vii) signage placement in front of 
businesses and farmland, and (viii) utilizing the Let's Talk Richmond portal 
to receive public input regarding the proposed changes to the Election Sign 
bylaw.

As a result of the discussion the following referral motion was introduced: 

It was moved and seconded 
That Mayor Malcolm Brodie's report titled "Election and Political Signs 
Bylaw No. 8713 Proposed Amendments" be referred to staff to analyze and 
report back on the possibility of having designated areas for sign 
placement, throughout the city; including a review of: 

(a) placement of election signage throughout the city;

(b) appropriate materials and size for election signage; and

( c) the number of election signs allowable per location and per
candidate.

The question on the referral motion was not called as discussion ensued 
regarding a longer time available to provide a thorough review to address 
concerns raised. 

The question on the referral motion was then called and CARRIED with 
Cllrs: Day, Gillanders, Heed and Wolfe opposed. 
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